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PROFESSOR SAMPSON JOINS ADVISORY BOARD

March 12, 2013 --- The Sustainable Supply Chain Foundation (SSCF) is pleased to announce
that Professor Rachelle C. Sampson, Ph.D has joined its Advisory Board. The Board provides
expertise and guidance, as well as professional support regarding the activities of the
Foundation.

Professor Sampson is an Associate Professor of Logistics, Business and Public Policy at the
Robert H. Smith School of Business, University of Maryland. She teaches MBA-level courses
including the Economics of Sustainability.

#H
ABOUT SSCF

The SSCF provides consultation and independent verification services for supply chain
sustainability programs; and conducts research related to sustainability in global and
domestic supply chain and transportation-related industries. It works to identify and assess
best practices and emerging technologies that advance sustainability in every aspect of
supply chain management.

For more information contact: Richard K. Bank, Sustainable Supply Chain Foundation, 202-
375-3269, rbank@sustainable-scf.org
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